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As we approach the end of term, please continue to be Covid-19 and illness vigilant.  Please do not send your child to school if they are displaying any signs of being unwell.  We would love you all to have a Christmas without having to self-isolate or be laid up with colds, flu or sickness.  School will close on Wednesday 22nd December at 12 noon for all primary children.  This will be non-uniform for the pupils.  Nursery will close on Tuesday 21st December 2020, normal times apply.
In an attempt to bring some kind of normality to NPS at Christmas, school Christmas dinner for the pupils will be on Thursday 9th December.  The children may wear a Christmas jumper or Christmas T-shirt for the occasion.  Don’t forget to book and pay for dinner using the school money app.

The staff have organised some Christmas raffles for the children.  These include guess the name of the bear, guess the number of sweets in the jar and two Christmas hampers are up for grabs, one for adults and one for children!  These will be on display in the school foyer.  Guesses for the name of the bear and the number of sweets in the jar are 50p each and squares to win a hamper are £1.00 each.
The Christmas post box will be available for the pupils to post their Christmas cards from the start of December – the last day of posting will be Tuesday 14th December 2021.  Cards will be quarantined and delivered on Friday 17th December.
P1/2 are recording a Christmas production called “Christmas Counts”.  P3 to P7 are recording a Carol Service from St John’s Parish Church.  These will be shared with you via our school’s private YouTube account.
It is vital that you uphold our school safeguarding principles and do not share the link on your social media account or with those not in our school community.  If we become aware of breaches to this, the recordings will be removed.

If you prefer for your child not to be included in these videos, please email the class teacher or send a message by Class Dojo.
The recording of the Carol Service will take place on Friday 10th December at 9.30am.  P3-7 pupils should be dropped off at St John’s Church between 9am and 9.15am in full school uniform.  Please make sure they have a warm coat with them as the church can be cold even with the heating on and they will be walking back to school in time for lunch.
As always the staff appreciate your kindness and generosity but would be very grateful if for this year you could make a small donation to Cancer Fund for Children/Daisy Lodge in lieu of Christmas gifts to them.  There will be a donation jar in the school foyer from the 6th December for your convenience.
School will reopen on Wednesday 5th January 2022 for all pupils.
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Merry Christmas and best wishes for a safe, peaceful and prosperous New Year 
from all the staff and pupils at NPS!
